
[Second Universalist Church of Buffalo] 

 
The Grant-street Mission has bought the Pilgrim church at the corner of 

Chenango and Ferry streets for $4,250 and will take possession on May 1st 
next.  The Mission will then assume the name of the Second Universalist 

Church of Buffalo. 
 

 
Buffalo Express, Buffalo NY, Sat. 16 Nov 1889 
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